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 Having been a landholder prior to my retirement and moving to a local town for health reasons I can 

fully understand the public nuisance created by these uneducated buffoons raiding private property 

and attempting to disrupt a farming operation.They are obviously unaware of the realities of farming 

operations and are not interested in finding out the facts.Further to this they are trespassing by 

entering private property.The removal of any property which they seem to regard as o/k is 

stealing.Both of these actions are clearly against even our current laws.I have not seen one of these 

misinformed FOOLS offering a solution to what they see as so wrong.It does not surprise me that 

greens would tend to allow things to stay as they are as I have never seen them offer a practical 

solution to ANYTHING.Go your hardest folks and tighten things up as much as you can to protect 

hard working folk on the land or we may end up importing all our food.It is MY CHOICE if I wish to 

consume meat and my right to do so!!!! Kind regards, Allan Sambell 


